
PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE NOTICE 

October 16, 2013 

Dear Customer, 

Murata Power Solutions has made the decision to discontinue promoting the UCR100 series 
effective immediately.  

The UCR100 cassette/rack mounted power module was developed to address railway 
applications, but given our current product line roadmap and core strengths, we have decided that 
our expertise and design resources should be directed toward designing new products for our 
targeted customer base using Board Mounted Power Modules. 

We will have some new board mounted parts targeted for industrial/rail applications coming 
soon.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local MPS Representative, 
Distributor, or Regional Sales Manager at http://www.murata-ps.com/offices.html.

Regards,

Bill Smith 


